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2019-2020 Audit Committee Statement to the Membership

The Audit Committee met on April 17, 2020, to review the financial records of the 2019 Local Arrangements Committee for the annual conference in Galveston. All LAC financial records were found in good standing. A report with recommendations was submitted to the TACRAO Executive Committee. The Audit Committee commends Laura Divine for an outstanding job as 2019 LAC Finance Chair. 
The Audit Committee met on Monday, October 26, 2020, to review the financial records of the Texas Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admissions Officers. All of the Audit Committee’s questions were addressed without hesitation. All association financial records were found in good standing and the financial health of the association is sound. A report with recommendations has been provided to the TACRAO Executive Committee. The Audit Committee commends Melinda Carroll for an outstanding job as Treasurer. 
There will never be enough praise and gratitude for the work of our Executive Committee during this very trying time of the COVID-19 Pandemic.  Thank you for being fiscally responsibility and leading us so well.
Respectfully presented,
Diane Brice, Chair, West Texas A&M University
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Truman Glenn, The University of Texas at Austin
